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CiRCULAR NO.JPIS/22/093 Date: 17/11/22

Dear Parents,

Warm Greetings!

As you are aware that dengue which is a viral disease which is more prevalentin
September, October and November; therefore, it is mandatory that the students arrive
in the school fully covered in school winter uniform. They are advised to wear White full
Sleeves Shirt, Trouser, Full Legging, and Socks & Shoes. The prevention is the best

method to control the dengue disease.

Stay Safe! Stay Healthy!

Warm Regards

Principal
(info@jpinternational.co.in)
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